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Dear Sir/Madam: | am proud to be a resident of the State of Colorado, which has one of the
most effective election systems in the country. However, there is always room for
improvement. | have reviewed the proposed election rule changes and believe that

they strengthen our system of elections and provide necessary improvements that ensure that
our elections remain fair and accessible to all voters. | urge you to adopt the proposed rules
as presented. | am particularly in favor of those changes that ensure the security of drop boxes
and voting equipment, that strengthen the signature verification rules, that ensure that all
judges are trained and are consistent and fair in their review of signatures, and that ensure
proper staffing of bipartisan teams. A consistent and transparent election system, that
protects the rights of all voters, is something that we all can support, regardless of our political

affiliation.

Jeanne Becker
Dolores, Colorado
Montezuma County



